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For Immediate Release – September 2009      
 

MVCTC BPA Chapter Holds First Meeting 
 

Clayton, Ohio -- The Miami Valley Career Technology Center (MVCTC) is proud 
to announce the following students are Business Professionals of America (BPA) 
Chapter Officers for the 2008-2009 school year. 

 President – Jessica Webb, Legal Assistant student from Eaton 

 Vice President – Zach Dozier, Financial Management student from Wayne 

 Secretary – Brooklynne Bussard, Marketing and Media student from 
Valley View 

 Treasurer – Amanda Burgher, Medical Office Management student from 
Northmont 

 Parliamentarian – Sam Sussman, Computer Information Technology Tech 
Prep student from Northmont 

 Reporter – Marjorie Brickey, Legal Assistant student from Vandalia 
 
This year’s officer team with guidance from advisors, Mandy Watts and Carrie 
Wiant, has a very busy year planned with their Fall Conference in October, 
Regional contests in January, State competition in March, and the National 
competition in May.  Students will also be working with the Special Olympics of 
Dayton as their community service project. 
 
BPA is a national student organization that serves Business and Information 
Technology students.  Members participate in activities that promote leadership, 
citizenship, academic, and technological skills.  MVCTC students in the career 
technical programs of Clerical Services, Computer Information Technology, 
Computer Networking Engineering Tech Prep, Financial Management, 
Interactive Multi-Media, Legal Assistant, and Medical Office Management 
participate in BPA.   
 
For more information about MVCTC, please visit www.mvctc.com or plan to 
attend MVCTC Tour Tuesdays for a guided tour of the campus.  Tours will start 
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on September 8, and will be each Tuesday at 2:00 p.m. leaving from the main 
lobby of the West Building.  Tours will last approximately 60 minutes.  For 
reservation, please call 937-854-8056. 
 

# # # 
Photo:  MVCTC BPA Officers left to right.  Jessica Webb (Eaton), Zach Dozier 
(Wayne), Brooklynne Bussard (Valley View), Amanda Burgher (Northmont), 
Marjorie Brickey (Vandalia), and Sam Sussman (Northmont). 


